

August 9, 2018

Nathan Tinclair
Assistant Director of Partnerships
San Francisco Recreation and Park Department
City & County of San Francisco
McLaren Lodge in Golden Gate Park
205 Stanyan Street
San Francisco, CA 94117
(415) 831-6842
nathan.tinclair@sfgov.org

Dear Mr. Tinclair:

I am confirming that San Francisco Parks Alliance (SFPA) has contributed \$150,000 to the Recreation and Parks Department for the scholarship program.

Sincerely,

Drew Becher

Chief Executive Officer

San Francisco Parks Alliance

1663 Mission Street, Suite 320

San Francisco, CA 94103

drew@sfparksalliance.org